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Most scientists enter their discipline because they 
have a passion for discovery about the physical and 
natural world. Traditionally, many scientists have 
viewed involvement in social or political issues as 
contradictory to the objectivity required to do science. 
The contemporary reality is that to do science, it is 
often necessary to convince non-scientists that the 
work is important. Increasingly, scientists can benefit 
their research by being more vocal advocates for their 
disciplines. This talk will present examples of weaving 
science advocacy into the work of being a scientist 
and discuss resources for becoming a better science 
advocate.
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Entomological Society of America in 2014.
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